
HENRY L. BOWDEN 

ATLANTA, GEORGIA 

September 8, 1966 

Dear Ivan: 

Just a short note to tell you 
that I am proud to be called a member of 
your team. 

You are performing tremendously 
in these trials, and you must know how 
very proud I am of you and your leader­
ship. 

Mayor Ivan Allen, Jr. 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 




